

محرسة ايليت الأنجليزية The Elite English School

CIR/EES/APR/2377-24

Date: April 04, 2024

* RAMADAN KAREEM *

Dear Parents,

The academic year 2023-2024 has reached its logical conclusion. The new academic year 2024-25 has already started. We are welcoming back all the learners – old and new. We thank our parent community for their continued support. Your support helped us do our BEST by our students.

This circular is to inform you that the KHDA has approved a fee raise of 2.6% w.e.f. April 2024. For further reference the fee structure of the school is available on the KHDA website as well as on our school website. The breakup of the approved fee is listed in the parent contract.

Looking forward to working together in the best interest of our students.

This is for your information.

Best Regards,

PRINCIPAL